College Planning Committee
12/13/18
Attendees: Mallory Newell, Tono Ramirez, Diana Alves De Lima, Susan Cheu, George Robles, Lorna Maynard, Karen Chow, Mary Pape, Marisa Spatafore, Alicia Cortez, Christina Espinosa-Pieb
The group reviewed the minutes from the October 25th meeting. 
Then discussed the CCCCO’s Vision for Success goals template and how the VfS metrics currently align with the colleges current institutional metrics. It was discussed that the college metrics are mostly in line with the VfS but a few will need to be adapted or developed to completely align with the VfS by the May deadline for Board approval. 
The group then reviewed the current value statements for the college. It was discussed that the group will review the values statements and at the next meeting we will discuss any updates or edits and how best to garner feedback from the campus community in winter and spring terms for approval in spring 2019. Tono mentioned that having the ICCs as a value statement as well as part of the mission might be redundant. Karen Chow discussed how as a college we hold people accountable to our values statements, how are they integrated into the work we do as a college. Mary discussed how the values are part of the SLO process in that the SLOs are mapped to the ICCs. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting will be scheduled in January 2019.

